Sergeant Stovall denied any personal relationship with Mr. Alatrach.

On January 19, 2018, Mr. Rami Alatrach provided a written statement to SIU Investigator Richard Sherman. Mr. Alatrach stated that he did not recognize the name "Wayne Stovall" and did not recall ever meeting any older male supervisor stationed in the Waco Office with that name.

Evaluation and Classification

Sergeant Stovall denied any association with Mr. Alatrach. There was no evidence discovered during the Administrative Investigation to support that **Sergeant Stovall** and Mr. Alatrach knew each other or had ever met. In addition, Mr. Alatrach did not recognize **Sergeant Stovall's** name or description.

Allegation #10 is **NOT SUSTAINED**